ATTENTION

CONTRACTORS NEEDED TO BID ON REPAIR AND REHABILITATION
FOR LOW TO MODERATE INCOME FAMILIES

Richland County Grants and Community Development Department is seeking qualified contractors to
participate in the rehabilitation of residential structures in the unincorporated areas of Richland County.

These homes will be rehabilitated or repaired using U.S Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD) funds through the County’s HOME and Community Development Block Grants (CBDG) Programs.
Qualified contractors must have a South Carolina General Contractors License or Residential Builders
License and meet all of the applicable insurance requirements.

Richland County Grants and Community Development Department is also seeking EPA Certified Lead
Abatement or Lead Hazard Reduction contractors to participate in these programs when applicable and
as is required by HUD and EPA regulations.

All interested contractors please contact Denise Teasdell at Richland County Community Development
Department, 2020 Hampton Street, Suite 3063, P.O. Box 192, Columbia, SC 29204 or call (803) 576-
2044. The next Contractors Workshop is scheduled for July 21*, 2017. Please call to reserve your spot.

Richland County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, familial status, religion, national
origin, or disability. Women Owned and Minority contractors are encouraged to apply.



